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Sept. 19, 2019
Dear Denver School of the Arts Families,

 

We want to share with you that some students at our school may be planning to walk off our campus at around 8:15 a.m. on Friday, Sept. 20 in a Global Climate Strike. Student organizers say they plan to join other young people around the world to demand an end to the age of fossil fuels and climate justice for everyone. This is a national student movement. (see https://www.youthclimatestrikeus.org/)  DSA high school students are planning to leave campus at 8:15 am and arrive at the City Park Pavillion by 9:15 am for a rally lead by DSA students. It is their hope that local lawmakers will be joining them to hear their concerns and then return as a group to the campus by approximently noon. 

We apologize for any misinformation that middle school families received about the walk out. Please remember that DSA Middle School is a closed campus. Therefore, middle school students may not participate in the walkout.

For those who do not want to or are not allowed to participate in the walkout, there will be a letter writing campaign station located in front of the main office. Students can participate during both middle and high school lunches and write letters to alert lawmakers of their thoughts and concerns.

 

Please know that we are working with middle and high school students to provide activities during their lunch hour that allow their voices to be heard on campus, where we can ensure they are safe. 

 

However, we know some students may chose to leave despite our objections. In case this occurs, please be aware of the following:

· Per district policy, when students leave the building without parent and/or school permission, their absence is unexcused.

· To ensure students' safety, we will require a school or district employee to accompany them off campus if possible. This is not a sign we support their protest; rather, that our students' safety is our top priority.

· DSA Staff who are walking with the students will be wearing lime green t-shirts so that they can be easly identified during the walk.If you have questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to me at 720-424-1700 or Anthony_McWright@dpsk12.org
Sincerely,

Anthony McWright

